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If licensing animal breeders is needed we need to pick a better source of funding. 

How about the animal breeders themselves? Instead this bill taxes our cash strapped 

shelters and animal control agencies who dispose of unwanted animals, so what, so 

breeders can produce more unwanted animals now that they have a license now?  


